F U T R E

- **S**lancsfutureu
- in lancashirefutureu
- (i) lancashirefutureu
- **f** lancashirefutureu
- M futureuadmin@uclan.ac.uk



Welcome Back!

We hope you had an amazing year and are as excited as we are to step into the new academic year!

As this academic year winds down, we would like to reflect back on the progress we have made to empower learners' across Lancashire.

So far, we have delivered over 190 activities and engaged with 29,179 learners all over Lancashire. Collectively, we aim to raise these numbers in the coming year and look forward to more engagement

and developments.

To point out the highlight of this term, we delivered the SEND Industry Workshop Programme to learners from Hillside Academy and Emma Pettitt, Assistant Head at Hillside Academy, shared a positive thank you note, saying,

"The students engaged and enjoyed the different sessions. The lessons were adapted to meet the needs of the pupils in the two different sessions. The students were able to contribute and learn from the sessions. One student didn't seem to be taking on board the lesson, but when it came to the healthy eating task, he showed his TA that he had understood and put the healthier foods on the plate."

Our sessions are free of charge and target Gatsby Benchmarks, offering learners the support they need to make informed choices about their future. To learn more about the activities we could offer you in these last few weeks, please visit our <u>activities page</u> or contact your Senior Outreach Officer, who would be happy to arrange a meeting with you.

Also, SAVE THE DATE for our upcoming celebration of Widening Participation in Lancashire!

The event will include an insight into the latest developments in the field of widening participation, an outline of some of our most successful projects and programmes, and an overview of what we will be offering Lancashire learners in the next academic year.

Finally, keep an eye out for the Future U Programme Packs, which will include in-depth information about the engagements we have with you and much more information on what's coming next year.

For more information about what we have been up to and other opportunities for you to get involved in, please do not hesitate to get in touch.



ROADSHOWS TO PROVE IT'S NEVER TOO LATE FOR UNIVERSITY

CLICK TO READ THE FULL STORY



STEMFIRST MENTORING
SESSIONS HELP STUDENTS
PLAN FOR CAREERS

CLICK TO READ THE FULL STORY

UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES:

Acess Diversity Programme
University Experience Week
Get Ahead Summer School